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SHOSHONE-BANNOCK CASINO HOTEL ANNOUNCES 
CANCELLATION OF LOS LOBOS, LOS LONELY BOYS, & WAR 

 
FORT HALL, IDAHO –  The Shoshone-Bannock Casino Hotel regrets to inform all guests that, after 
careful consideration, Los Lonely Boys have decided to cancel their concert scheduled for August 16, 
2024 at our property. In light of the recent passing of their father, Enrique Garza Sr., the band has 
chosen to take this time to grieve and be with their family. 
 
The Shoshone-Bannock Casino Hotel extends the deepest sympathies and support to Henry, Jojo, and 
Ringo during this profoundly difficult time, and appreciates the understanding and respect for their 
need to focus on family and healing. 
 
All tickets for the August 16 show will be refunded in full. Please check your email or contact the point 
of purchase for more details on the refund process. 
 
Thank you for your patience and support. The Shoshone-Bannock Casino Hotel looks forward to sharing 
future moments with all fans and celebrating the incredible spirit of Los Lonely Boys when they are 
ready to return to the stage. 
 
Shoshone-Bannock Casino Hotel is home to an 85 thousand-square-foot gaming operation, 156 hotel 
rooms, the largest ballroom in the region at 15 thousand square feet, full-service Cedar Spa, six food and 
beverage outlets, and High Stakes Bingo Hall. 
  
The Shoshone-Bannock Tribes owns and operates three gaming properties, including the Shoshone-
Bannock Casino Hotel, Sage Hill Casino and Travel Center, and Bannock Peak Casino and Truck Stop. The 
Economic Growth Plan continues to evolve for the health and benefit of the Tribal membership and the 
Eastern Idaho Region. 
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